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IMPORTANT DATES

5/6-5/10 Teacher Appreciation Week
&N_t()jtes)from students can be sent in on
riday.

5/6-5/10 Reverse Coin War
5/14 Lunch Buddies

5/19 - End of the Year Bash at 2PM at
Potawatomi Park

5/22 PT0 Meeting at 7PM
at Kennedy or
meet.google.com/dqf-twrr-ucv

5/24 Field Day (interested in helping,
please send us an email)

5/31 Lunch Buddies

CONTACT US

Melissa Trethewey, PTO President
Becky Carlson, Vice President
Christina Cline, Treasurer
Andrea Potgiesser, Secretary
kennedyprimaryacademypto
@gmail.com

CONNECT WITH US

PTO Website

kennedypto.org
Facebook: Kennedy Academy PTO

Remind: code @9683¢78

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

This will be my final PTO Newsletter. Thank you for allowing me to
serve 4 years as the Kennedy Academy President.
Melissa Trethewey

PTO is in need of a Budget & Finance Committee. It consists of
the Executive Committee and at least 2 other members not on the
board. They will be responsible for drafting a budget before the
start of the year to be presented at the first business meeting in
August. The 2 non board members will also be responsible for
auditing the treasurer's books and signing compliance forms
prior to the officers acceptance of these books after the end of
the school year before June 30th. Please email PTO, if you are
interested in participating.

Congratulations to the new Kennedy Academy PTO Board for
24-25 school year.

President-Andrea Pauwels-Potgiesser

Vice President-Jacob Wise & Melissa Layman
Treasurer-Christina Cline

Secretary-Keith Sayer

Interested in helping, sign up using this link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A49AFAA2BABFE3-
49374131-ptohelp

Anytime you volunteer or attend a PTO meeting, be sure to fill out

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

A big thank you to all the students at Kennedy for the
amount of items donated to the Food Bank. The whole
school has earned an ice cream party. The top classes

were Murphy, Cruz, and Thompson.




